
 

 

                 July 10th 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The last day of this Summer term is on Friday 17th July and we will be 

finishing at 2pm. Therefore, there will be no After School Club on that 

day.   

 

Just to remind you: - 
 

 Fifteen children of each Year 2 class will be starting back on either 

Thursday 3rd or Friday 4th September. A text will be sent in 

September to say which day your child should come. 
 

 Key Worker or vulnerable children not in Year 2, will be starting back 

from Monday 7th September. 

 

Please use the front gate and line up in the KS1 playground for the first 

day back at 8.55am. The Year 2 class staff will show the children where 

they need to line up, which for your information is outside Pluto Reception 

class.  

 

We will be completing a Deep-clean during the Summer holiday and 

preparing for all the children returning in September. 

 

We wish you all a very restful and happy holiday, please keep safe.  We 

have really appreciated all your support during the past few months and 

all being well we look forward to seeing everyone in September. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Catherine Jones - Headteacher 

 


